
 

March 28, 2023 
 
 
Halley Beam                         Township: Southampton 

323 Burrs Mill Road                         Block   1601 Lot 7.01 

Southampton NJ 08088  

 

PROPOSED PROJECT: Detached Garage 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Based on the information submitted to this Department regarding the above proposed project, this 

Department does not require any alteration, expansion, or replacement of the existing septic system. 

The above project also meets all distance requirements set forth in N.J.A.C. 7:9A.  

Should you have any questions, please contact me at szuccarello@co.burlington.nj.us or 609-265-5568. 
                                                                                                                                                                

                                                                                
    Sincerely,  

 
 

                                                                                  
                             
                       Sara Zuccarello  
                                                                                    Principal REHS   
          609-265-5568  

 
 
Cc: CCO 
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